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The NSW Government is funding this 

project as part of the Urban Road 

Congestion Program to improve safety 

for road users. 

Transport for NSW invited feedback in September 

and October 2020 on proposed intersection 

improvements on Forest, Bonds and Boundary 

roads at Peakhurst, to improve intersection 

efficiency, safety and reduce the likelihood of the 

right turning vehicles impeding the movement of 

the through traffic. 

Transport would like to thank everyone who 

provided feedback.

Engagement outcome 
During the engagement period Transport received 

feedback from 25 community members. Key areas 

of interest for community members regarding the 

proposal included: 

• support for the proposal and dedicated 
right turn lanes 

• driveway access 

• traffic signal phasing 

• pedestrian safety. 

We have summarised all feedback and responses 

in an engagement report available for viewing at 

nswroads.work/forestbondsboundaryroad. 
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Privacy Transport for NSW (“TfNSW”) is subject to the Privacy and Personal Information Protection Act 1998(“PPIP Act”) which requires that we comply with 
the Information Privacy Principles set out in the PPIP Act. All information in correspondence is collected for the sole purpose of assisting in the delivery this 
project. The information received, including names and addresses of respondents, may be published in subsequent documents unless a clear indication is 
given in the correspondence that all or part of that information is not to be published. Otherwise we will only disclose your personal information, without your 
consent, if authorised by the law. Your personal information will be held by us at 27 Argyle Street, Parramatta. You have the right to access and correct the 
information if you believe that it is incorrect. 

 

Contact us 

If you have any questions please contact  
our project team:  

 
1800 572 004 (during business hours) 

 
pinchpoint@rms.nsw.gov.au 

 Pinch Point Program - ESC, 
PO Box 973, Parramatta NSW 2124 

 

The decision 

After considering all feedback received, we have 

decided to proceed with the proposed intersection 

improvements, which includes: 

• installing new dedicated right turn lanes on 
Boundary Road and Bonds Road 
approaching Forest Road 

• upgrading left turn on Forest Road into 
Bonds Road to improve visibility 

• relocating Bus Stop ID 2210234 on Bonds 
Road by 10 metres to improve visibility  

• removing 2 parking spaces on Boundary 
Road to allow sufficient lane length for 
traffic merging into one lane 

• adjusting utilities, street lighting, drainage, 
signage and road marking 

• adjusting driveways and footpaths. 

In addition to the above, we also listened to the 

community and will be adding a new pedestrian 

traffic signal at the north-west corner of Forest and 

Bonds roads (as shown on map overleaf). 

What happens next? 
Early works are planned to commence in 2021. 

We will continue to keep the community updated 

as this project progresses. 

 

 


